[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Monroe is now accepting applications for seasonal employees for the Public Works Department.  Applicants must be 16 years of age or older to be considered.  Duties will include mowing and trimming of city owner property and other tasks as assigned.  20 to 30 hours per week, May through September.  Applications may be picked up at City Hall, 206 W Sherman Street or downloaded from our website www.MonroeIA.com .   Application deadline is 4:30 p.m. Friday, April 6, 2018.  Any questions please call City Hall at 641-259-3490. The City of Monroe is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  Applications should be mailed to PO Box 370, Monroe, IA 50170 or delivered to City Hall at 206 W Sherman Street.

